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National Mandatory Unit Pricing of Grocery Products 
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1. In September 2008, the Queensland Government approved and released draft law proposing unit pricing of grocery products in supermarkets.  In March 2009, the Australian Government released a draft mandatory national code for unit pricing of grocery products. The national code - the Retail Grocery Industry (Unit Pricing) Code of Conduct, commenced on 1 July 2009 and requires industry compliance across Australia by 1 December 2009.  

2. Cabinet approved to not introduce mandatory unit pricing measures in Queensland in addition to the Commonwealth scheme.

3. Cabinet approved that the Office of Fair-Trading will monitor the effectiveness of the code over a 12 month period with a view to supplement the national code if necessary.

4. Attachments
· Nil.
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